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May 5, 2022 
 

Frank Gilmore 

13721 G Road 

Delta, CO  81416 

 

Re: Benton Dawson Gravel Pit, Permit M-1983-209,  

Receipt of Corrective Action Documentation 

 

 

Dear Mr. Gilmore: 
 

The Division received your response to a Compliance Problem cited in the Division’s report from the 
inspection that was conducted on October 21, 2021.  The status of the corrective action in regard to the 
cited problem is as follows: 
 
Compliance Problem, Topsoil: Topsoil stockpiles had no established vegetation to prevent erosion. 

This problem is considered to be resolved as a result of photographs sent by Frank Gilmore on May 4, 
2022. 

 
If you have any questions, please contact me at Rob.Zuber@state.co.us or by calling (720) 601-2276. 
 
 
Thank you, 

 
Robert D. Zuber, P.E. 
Environmental Protection Specialist 

 
Cc: Michael Cunningham, DRMS 
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